
Science Fair is Back!!
 
The Blooming Prairie Elementary School Annual Science Fair is scheduled for Monday, March 21st, 2022.  If your child is interested in participating in Science Club this year and/or would like more information about the event, please have your child attend the informational meeting on Wednesday, January 19th.  The meeting will run from 3:00-3:30 in Mrs. Kath’s classroom. If your child cannot attend this meeting, have them stop by Mrs. Kath’s room (6C) for more information. A parent permission slip will be sent home with the students who are interested in participating in the Science Fair. If your child plans to participate, please sign the permission slip and return it to Mrs. Kath by Friday, January 21st, 2022.  
  
The following dates and times are scheduled to help Science Fair participants:  
 
	 
Wednesday, January 19th 
	 
3:00-3:30 Informational meeting 

	 
Monday, February 7th  
	 
3:00-4:00 Topic approval meeting 

	 
Monday, February 14th 
	 
3:00-4:00 Research paper and show board work time 

	
Tuesday, February 22nd
 
	
3:00-4:00 Students will interpret data and work on the computers to compile their results for their show boards 
*Experiments due by February 28th meeting*

	
Monday, February 28th   
 
	
3:00-4:00 Continue to work on research paper and show board 

	 
Monday, March 7th 
 
	 
3:00-4:00 Continue to work on research paper and show board 

	 
Monday, March 14th 
 
	 
3:00-4:00 Last meeting – Put finishing touches on projects 

	Monday, March 21st 
 
Science Fair! 
	Blooming Prairie Science Fair Judging: 4:30-6:30 
Open to public: 6:30-7:00 
*Regional Science Fair finalists will be chosen tonight! 
 

	Friday, April 8th 
	Regional Science Fair in Stewartville, MN (only for students who qualify) 


 
Thank you,  
Mrs. Kath
akath@blossoms.k12.mn.us
